
State School Study Day in Geography 

St John’s and Brasenose, University of Oxford, will be jointly running a 

study day in Geography for Year 12 students from state schools on  

 Tuesday 28th May 2019.  

Are you currently studying Geography at A-level (or equivalent) and interested in:  

 pursuing an undergraduate degree in Geography, either at Oxford or another university? 

 experiencing an academic taster day at the University of Oxford? 

 attending a series of taster seminars with current academic staff at Oxford? 

 receiving up-to-date advice on preparing a competitive application to a highly-selective university? 

 meeting and chatting with current undergraduates to see what life as an Oxford student might be like? 

 meeting like-minded people from all over the country? 



What does the day include? 

Nope. The day is completely free of charge to attend. Lunch and refreshments are provided. If you are either in care, or in 
receipt of free school meals, we can cover your travel expenses to and from Oxford.  

 Lecture: “Subterranean Geopolitics” with Dr Ian Klinke 

 Two taster seminars in Human and Physical Geography with current members of academic staff 

 A Q&A panel discussion with tutors, current undergraduates and admissions staff 

 An introductory lecture on the University of Oxford 

 A tour of St John’s, of Brasenose and the centre of Oxford 

To apply, please complete an application 

form and send to: access@sjc.ox.ac.uk by 

Monday 1st April.  

How can I get involved? 

Does it cost anything? 


